
to the Cleve Golf Club, your host for the 2015 State Sand Greens Championship. Cleve is centrally  

located on Eyre Peninsula and our course runs over 5870 meters along the side of the Cleve township. The course record stands 

at 69 (par 72) and many visitors feel that shooting a par score should be easy until they encounter the Poornamookininnie 

Creek, which winds its way along and through 12 holes of the course. Needless to say straight hitting and a bit of strategic shot 

play go a long way towards a good score.  

Our club volunteers are working hard to make sure we present our course in the best possible fashion for this event.  

Practice is available on the Friday before the event and if you are staying in Cleve you will be able to walk to the course from any 

accommodation in the town.  

Our club prides itself on our friendliness and enjoyment of golf and we look forward to your company from the 14th of August.  

Practice day with the course open from 10am till 4pm. This allows us to have the scrapes ready for Saturday.  The green fees 

for the practice day will be $10. The club bar will be open from 4pm & we will be putting on a Schnitzel Night from 6pm. $20 

includes all the trimmings.  

On competition days the practice holes are 4, 5 and 18. Putting is allowed on 4 and 18. There will be Pies, Pasties & Sausage 

Rolls available as well as soup & salad rolls during the day.  Most accommodation venues do breakfast so we encourage you 

to support them where possible. The local roadhouse also does a good range of breakfast rolls, bacon and egg sandwiches 

etc. We will be offering a choice of King George Whiting or Porterhouse Steak for dinner. Once again its just $20 for a great 

meal & we will keep you entertained with a number of raffles along the way.  

Early start this morning & we will be putting on Egg and Bacon Rolls for breakfast along with Pies, Pasties etc and Rolls for 

lunch. As we expect that most competitors will be heading for home at the end of the day, it will be a simple meal with our 

members providing mornays and casseroles for tea. $10 for a home cooked meal. 

We will be able to store your golfing equipment in a large shed not far from the course. This is particularly relevant to carts. 

For a $5 fee per night you will be able to charge your batteries ready for the next day. It is a secure location, but unfortunately 

we have to say use at your own risk.  

Bags and Buggies will be able to be stored in our maintenance shed at the club. We will lock this at the end of each day.  


